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Save the date! 

School Concert

Lion King Jr

Wednesday 9th October

From the Principal’s Desk…

As we reach the midway point of the school
year it is a great opportunity to look at what
we have achieved so far this year. 
We have started 53 Prep students on their
journey through education whilst 51 Grade 6
students are now only 6 months away from
completing their time at primary school.

End of Term 2 Dismissal: 

Friday, 28rd June at 2.30pm

End of term timetable

9.00am                         Students in class 

9:10am                         Assembly via WebEx

11:00am                       Recess

11:20am                        Students in class

12.50pm – 1.00pm    Students eat lunch in     
 

1.00pm – 2:00pm      Lunch play

2.30pm                          Students dismissed from   

Our Camp Australia, Out of School Hours Care
(OSHC) program commences at 2.30pm on the
last day of term.

    their classrooms.

class



From the Principal’s Desk… continued from previous page

Attitudes to Schooling Survey

Every year all Year 4 – 6 students complete an ‘Attitudes to Schooling Survey’. 
This survey is completed online and enables students to reflect on their experiences
at school. Our results are always excellent; however, we are always looking at ways
to improve these results even further.

We are still unpacking a lot of the data we received but we would like to share with
you some of the initial results:



continued from previous page

These are excellent results, and we will continue to strive to improve and ensure
Clarinda PS provides the best learning environment for all our students.

Harry Kallergis – Team VIC Selection

As part of Harry's selection to Team VIC for the upcoming 2024 School  Sport
Australia Swimming Championships on the Gold Coast, he has been provided with a
fund-raising link from the Australian Sports Foundation. All funds raised will be used
to cover the cost of travel, uniforms and entry to compete at the event.  

All donations above $2 are tax deductible. 

https://asf.org.au/projects/harry-kallergis

From the Principal’s Desk…

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fasf.org.au%2Fprojects%2Fharry-kallergis&data=05%7C02%7CRobbie.Mallett%40education.vic.gov.au%7Cf87088965c7745ef65cb08dc8b579a98%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C638538455596047827%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=152e4wNVIYee6bcDCq4D7YfxyQjET4LfAs4xvUgTAvI%3D&reserved=0


CYBER SAFETY

As we move into the mid-year break, I would like to highlight the unwanted and
unacceptable uses of social media that is more readily available, particularly during the
holidays. 

While we understand parents need to attend to work commitments and other duties, 
it is most important to monitor your child’s computer/mobile phone usage at all times.

At a student forum this year, we had Victoria Police present about the dangers of social
media on young people and the strategies that can put in place to help children behave
responsibly when online. One piece of advice was for parents to limit the time that their
children are allowed on various platforms throughout the day. Another piece of advice
was for parents to be ‘friends’ with their children on platforms their children are using so
that you can monitor what your child is doing. 

There is no right or wrong with this, but we are asking parents to please keep an eye on
your child and what they are doing when they are online.

At the moment, TIK TOK seems to be the main issue and the age rating is 13+. 
Yet many of our users are not 13. 
A quick search has given us the following tips for the use of TIK TOK:
https://www.ccyp.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/A-Quick-Guide-To-TikTok-for-
Parents.pdf

All we can do is keep asking parents to support us as we try and educate the children on
cyber safety.

Eastern Metropolitan Regional (EMR) Cross Country

I would like to congratulate Kosta and
Mirabelle for their outstanding
achievement at the EMR Cross Country. 

Our 2 students ran their little hearts out
as they completed the gruelling course
around the picturesque Yarra Valley
Racecourse. 

Well done Kosta and Mirabelle!
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https://www.ccyp.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/A-Quick-Guide-To-TikTok-for-Parents.pdf
https://www.ccyp.com.au/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/A-Quick-Guide-To-TikTok-for-Parents.pdf


CYBER SAFETY (cont.)

What does it mean to be safe online?

Behaving safely online means:
· Protecting one’s own privacy and personal information.
· Protecting the privacy of others (this can be sharing personal information or
images, which in most cases is unlawful).
· Selecting appropriate spaces to work. The home computer should be set up in
the kitchen area or somewhere common. Not laptops tucked away in bedrooms.
· Being proactive in letting someone know if there is something that is “not quite
right‟. At home this would be a parent or guardian, at school, a teacher.
· Ensuring there are suitable malware/anti-virus programs on your computer

Of course, these principles of safety and responsibility are not specific to the web,
applying to the use of the internet both at home and at school.
Further information can be accessed from the web addresses below:
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/resources/online-safety-book
https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/resources/online-safety-for-every-family

Happy holidays

 Dearnne and l would like to wish all students, families and staff a wonderful
holiday. It has been a great Term Two at Clarinda Primary School, and we look
forward to this continuing in Term Three. 

We welcome the community using our facilities during the holiday break as it is
great seeing children and families being active and playing outdoors, 
however, if you see anyone acting suspiciously or inappropriately around the
school grounds, please contact Victoria Police on 000.

         We look forward to seeing you all back at school on Monday, 15th July.
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https://www.esafety.gov.au/parents/resources/online-safety-book
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PACC Disco

Thank you to our PACC for organising the Years Prep - 2 and Years 3 - 6 Disco. 
The disco was a sea of colour and fun. DJ Shaun played all the favourites that
got the kids moving and shaking.

Overall, each session was attended by about 62% of the cohorts. 
A truly amazing response.

Well done and thank you to the many volunteers lead by Shaun and Rebecca.

From the Principal’s Desk… continued from previous page



STUDENTS OF THE WEEK
Prep L Lavish For improved confidence and trying his best in class.

Prep W Ethan For striving to be his personal best.

Prep Y

Kaka 
Hannah
Serah
Zayan

For always using her manners in class.
For beautiful handwriting and correct letter formation.
For being a kind and caring member of the class.
For improved confidence in class.

1/2 M
Airi
Shyna

For pursuing her best with her spelling words and in Clarinda Calculators.
For participating in all of the activities at our excursion with a positive attitude!

1/2 P
James
Subheg

For joining his class in our ‘Mini Lessons’.
For an excellent front cover for his non-fiction book.

1/2 S
Mostafa
Armin
Lenny

For all of the hard work he is putting into achieving his Reading goals!
For working hard on his letter formation when publishing a text.
For writing such an interesting letter to an Author! Well done!

3/4 A
Hari
Katerina F

For working hard in Writing to research and write his informative piece all about sharks.
Working hard in maths and making lots of progress in Clarinda Calculators this year!

3/4 B
Zephyr
Tanaaz

For showing wonderful leadership and teamwork when playing our weekly Play Is The Way game!
For always striving for her personal best by working hard in The Writer’s Workshop.

3/4 N
Jacob
Ava

For trying to add more detail to his informative piece to engage the reader.
For being respectful and mindful of others within the class.

3/4 T Kai For working hard on his research to find interesting information for his informative topic on fruits. 

5/6 A Bronson For being a kind, respectful member of 5/6 A and for always putting in 100% into his work.

5/6 D Peter For showing great leadership when working with his peers to complete a routine.

5/6 W
Dylan

Shanaya

For being a supportive friend in the classroom. 
You encourage your classmates and offer support when needed.

For listening attentively and asking questions in the Mini Lesson. 
You are showing a great love of learning.



No parent likes to hear their child complain “I’m bored” especially in the 
school holidays!

 Often this comment is made when a child cannot think of a new activity to transition to. 

Here are some ideas to suggest which don’t necessarily cost much and are 
screen-free:

- play a card game or board game with a family member

- drawing or colouring in, or a craft activity

- listen to music or play an instrument

- imaginative play for younger children

- play with a pet or take the dog for a walk

- kick a football or soccer ball with a sibling

If you are available to go with a child:

- visit a local playground

- go for a local walk or bike ride 

- visit family eg Grandparents 

-visit friends

-go for a picnic or have a BBQ at the park.

Even though school holidays can be hard to manage for a variety of reasons, children
mainly want some quality time spent with their parents and caregivers, no matter what
the activity is. Have fun together and enjoy outdoors as much as the weather permits!

Encouragement for the school holidays from Rose, School Chaplain







LOST PROPERTY

CPS Lost property is located in a grey storage bench near the front office.
Found something without a name label? Please place it neatly inside the box. 

Lost something? Check inside the box. Please leave the box tidy.

 A reminder that students are responsible for their own belongings. 

Please put name labels on all clothing items, jackets, lunchboxes and drink
bottles to prevent loss and reduce waste. 

We ask for your cooperation in returning all items back to the box once you have
finished looking through the items in the box.



Special Offer for the School Community and
Parents:

· 10% Off on all orders for parents, teachers,
and staff during and after the break. 

There is no minimum order value, making it a
great opportunity to enjoy our affordable and
delicious pizzas with their family and friends. 

This offer is valid until July 31st. 


